
OFFICE OF THE TOWN ADMINISTRATOR 

   

 

MEMORANDUM  

DATE: May 11, 2016 

TO: Town Council 
FROM: Jeffrey D. Nutting, Town Administrator 

RE:            Compensation Plan Amendment 

Annually, we propose adjustments to the compensation plan. This year we are proposing a 2% 
change in the plan. This does not affect individual positions or personnel. Please see attached 
memo from the Human Resources Director. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
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